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Dear Community Partner, 
 

Warmer weather has finally arrived; the memories of 
bitterly cold temperatures and snow lay to rest for another 
season. Here at CCSI however we work diligently year-
round to ensure that no individual; no family is left cold 
and hungry during the harsher months.  
  

But we need your help!  
  

Although we’ve made great strides in combatting homelessness; each 
of the past five years has brought an increase in the number of families 
and individuals seeking homeless services. This past season, our 
strong community partnership provided 8,908 nights of shelter, food, 
showers, laundry, case management and transportation.  
  

This December 6th we will be holding our Annual Celebration of Hope 
and Community benefitting our Warm Nights Hypothermia Shelter 
Program. Warm Night’s remains the only hypothermia shelter in the 
greater Metro DC region that accepts both individuals and families with 
children.  
  

Each level of sponsorship comes with wonderful rewards and is 
designed to fit each individual businesses charitable giving budget. 
Don’t see a level you’re comfortable with? We will happily tailor a level 
designed strictly for you.  
  

CCSI continues to be a leader in the community providing shelter, crisis 
line counseling and outreach to those in need across a broad spectrum 
of hotline services including the Prince George’s County Homeless 
Hotline. We are the single point of access for those seeking homeless 
information and last year answered 39,449 calls for shelter placement.  
 

All gifts, including in-kind donations, are Tax deductible and all 
donations supporting the Celebration Event will be acknowledged in 
our Celebration of Hope and Community Program. This year’s 
Celebration will be held at The Newton White Mansion, 2708 Enterprise 
Rd., Mitchellville MD 20721.   
  

Please contact me for further information at billl@ccsimd.org or 301-
864-7095 Ext. 432. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Bill Leary 
Development Coordinator  

Warm Nights  
A Brighter Path Forward! 
 



 

Warm Nights - A Brighter Path Forward!  

Community Crisis Services Inc. 
A Celebration of Hope and Community ~ Sponsorship Levels  

 

 

Silver: $1000.00 

Two mentions on www.facebook.com/CCSITalks  
 1/4  Program Page Ad 

Program and Annual Report Inclusion 

 

Gold: $2500.00 

Four mentions on www.facebook.com/CCSITalks  
1/2 Program Page Ad 

Program and Annual Report Inclusion  

 

Platinum: $5000.00 

Six mentions on www.facebook.com/CCSITalks   
Link from the CCSI website to yours 

Full page program ad 
Program and Annual Report Inclusion  

 
 

Palladium: $10,000 

Reserved table in your organizations honor 
Ten mentions on www.facebook.com/CCSITalks 

Link from the CCSI website to yours  
Full page program ad 

Program and Annual Report Inclusion 
Two mentions at the December 1st Silent Auction and Reception  

All proceeds directly benefit homeless services!  

http://www.facebook.com/CCSITalks
http://www.facebook.com/CCSITalks
http://www.facebook.com/CCSITalks
http://www.facebook.com/CCSITalks


 

Happy Holiday’s From CCSI! Happy Holiday’s From CCSI! Happy Holiday’s From CCSI! Happy Holiday’s From CCSI!     
    

Dear Friends,Dear Friends,Dear Friends,Dear Friends,    

We’d like to take a moment to thank you for all of the hard We’d like to take a moment to thank you for all of the hard We’d like to take a moment to thank you for all of the hard We’d like to take a moment to thank you for all of the hard 
work and support you’ve shown us over the past year! work and support you’ve shown us over the past year! work and support you’ve shown us over the past year! work and support you’ve shown us over the past year!     

    
This has been an exciting and busy year for CCSI as we’ve expanded our                  
programming through both an extended Warm Nights season and taking on additional 
hotline services. However, our expanded services have necessitated more staff and a 
higher per client cost.  
 

Your tax-deductible donation can help us continue to provide life-saving and life-

changing services  to those in need in our community. During fiscal year 2016, CCSI 
answered over 160,000 calls and provided 8,908 nights of shelter to families and         
individuals including veteran, seniors, working  parents and young children. Warm 
Nights remains the only hypothermia shelter in the greater Washington D.C. Metro  
region offering support and shelter to families and individuals.  
 

Our dedication to the communities we serve are what drives us! 
Community Crisis Services 

A Brighter Path Forward 

To learn more or to give online please visit us at  

www.communitycrisis.org 

or find and ‘Like’ us at www.Facebook.com/CCSITalks 
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